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From Alex…..He would 
encourage us to attend 
to hear the ensemble. 
Tickets will be available 
at the door, costs are as 
shown.  

NEXT WEEK 
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The Interactive White Board from North Murray 
Bridge Primary school was very effective, it be-
longs to the Lobethal Harmony club.  Thanks  
to Peter Dickinson  

We could use the White Board more frequently. 

http://www.gehughes.com.au
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Coffee & Soup Roster….  A folder with 
the dates for the Soup & Coffee for 
2024 has been prepared, please add 
your name to the list. This  weeks 
“Chefs” are John M, and Bruce K. 
Hopefully we will have the list complet-
ed for everyone to have a copy. Last 
week we raised $36.70. Thank You. 

AGM …… A Book of Reports will be pre-
pared and should be ready by 12th-
March. Thank you for your help. 

Sponsorship……. We have already received $6,000 
from Hughes Construction to assist us this year. They 
have prepared a new advert for the Newsletter which 
I have  included in this edition. 
Klose’s have responded to our request for Sponsor-
ship with a donation of $300 which we are very 
grateful for their support. Their advert may be updat-
ed from what is included in this Newsletter. We have 
sent out letters to the Haus, and the uniform shop at 
Mt Barker to see if they will be willing to help us. 
More information will be included in future News-
letters for you.  If you have further contacts for Spon-
sorship I have a letter that can be used by you to ask 
for Sponsorship. Thank you. 

From the Exec meeting….. 
The cost of a concert will need to be 
higher than $275 as we cannot contin-
ue to function at this price, and the 
subscriptions were discussed where 
the price for subs could be increased 
to $75 or $100. 
We will need to relook at how we can 
balance our costs with the receipts.  
Can we support various functions for 
club members and their wives and 
partners? Can we support the supply 
of jackets? Travel by bus to a concert 
and have the fee subsidized to what 
level.  
We are working through Universal 
Motors to possibly sell the Trailer 
through them. We need to check on 
the cost of selling the trailer through 
them and what possible profit we 
could receive. Full details will be in-
cluded in the Book of Reports 2023. 

History Book of Ross’s Life….. 
Ross is the Patron of our club, and he enjoyed being a 
member of the Lobethal Harmony club for 72 years. 
He has prepared a book about his life.  He is attending 
practice tonight with copies of his book. 

BUY BUY BUY a Book on Ross’s Life 
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ANCA……. 
This stands for Australian Choral Association where 
we are a member to learn about other choirs na-
tionally. A copy of SING OUT is available if you wish 
to have a copy log on to helen@anca.org.au 

http://www.gehughes.com.au

